
 

 

June 20, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

Those present:  Chairman Mark Emery, John Manning, Vice Chairman, Clerk Bernard Cullen, Superintendent MaryBeth Wiser, 
Rob Swiniarski, Chief Operator and Robert Gray, Distribution Foreman   
 
 
Call to Order                                                                                                                                                                      

5:21 pm:  Chairman Emery called the meeting to order 

 

On-site meeting at the Water Treatment 64 Pingree Farm Road to discuss dehumidification: 
 Chief Operator, Rob Swiniarski, and Distribution Forman, Robert Gray gave a tour of the plant to the Water Board of 
Commissioners. Commissioner Manning said the plant is not as bad as it was in the past, but there is still too much 
moisture. Chairman Emery and Commissioner Cullen agreed.  Commissioner Cullen said he believes that because of 
where the moisture is, and the reason for the moisture, he would like to visit another treatment plant that has a 
dehumidification system and observe the facility. Mr. Gray explained that there is a dehumidifier on the bottom floor of 
the plant, which has the same environmental conditions as the process room. He said it periodically freezes up and 
needs to be shut down, but it is effective when it is running. Commissioner Cullen said he will present his findings at the 
next Water Board meeting.  
 
 

 
Adjourn: 
Commissioner John Manning made the motion to adjourn, Commissioner Cullen Seconded. All in favor at 5:50pm. 
 
Minutes Approved at the July 11, 2017 meeting 
 
Minutes prepared by Kathy Bento 
 
 
Documents provided/discussed at meeting are available in the Superintendent’s office: 
 
Meeting Agenda  
Sign-in Sheet 
Dehumidification information prepared by Water Superintendent Wiser dated 6/20/17 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to the ‘Open Meeting Law,’ G.L. 39, S.23B, the approval of these minutes by the Board constitutes a certification of 
the date, time and place of the meeting, the members present and absent, and the actions taken at the meeting.  Any other 
description of statements made by any person, or the summary of the discussion of any matter, is included for the purpose of 
context only, and no certification, express or implied, is made by the Board as to the completeness or accuracy of such 
statements.  
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